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Monday 4th January, 2021 

17.00 

Dear parents and carers, 

Prime Minister’s Televised Address at 8pm 

The prime Minister will be making a televised address at 8pm tonight to set out further steps to deal with 
rising Covid cases. Schools might be closed, and instructed to move to remote learning. 

Schools may be instructed to avoid asking staff to attend the workplace other than to the minimum degree 
necessary to support vulnerable students and children of essential, key workers. 

As always, I will need to look at the staff we have available and our risk assessment before deciding what 
level of care and supervision we can offer for the children of key workers and vulnerable children, whilst 
still being able to deliver remote lessons to the majority of our pupils on Microsoft Teams.  

Please do not contact school to request a place yet. If the PM announces school closures later this evening, 
I will send out a short application form to all families so that we can determine how many places are 
needed, and how many we can offer. 

Once again, thank you for your patience and support. 

Best wishes, 

     
 
Juliette Westwood     
Executive Head Teacher    
 
 


